Holbrook Academy

Headteacher: Claire Elliott BA(Hons) PGCE



8th September 2025

Dear Parent / Carer

Year 10 Parents' Information Evening

To support the transition to Key Stage 4 and the GCSE courses, we are holding a Year 10 Information Evening for parents/carers on Thursday 18th September from 6.00pm in the main hall.

The evening will include details about how best to support your child at home throughout their GCSEs, and what to expect in the coming months of study.

In addition, our Careers Lead, Simon Rogers, will also outline the details of the Work Experience process for the Year 10 students.

This Information Evening is aimed at parents/carers but students are welcome to attend. Resources from the evening will be shared after the event for families who were unable to attend in person.

At this point, we would also like to make you aware that if your child wishes to make any changes to their option subjects, they may do so up to Wednesday 17th September. Thereafter, no changes will be made unless in exceptional circumstances.

Please complete the reply slip here to confirm that you will be able to attend so we know how many parents/carers to expect. We would also like to know of any specific questions you may have regarding GCSEs so we can ensure we cover everything you need to know.

We look forward to welcoming you to this evening.

Yours sincerely

Claire Elliott